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Santen Makes Contributions to Support the Recovery  
of Areas Affected by the Earthquake in Nepal 

 

 

   Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Osaka, Japan, President & CEO: Akira Kurokawa) announces 

contributions by the company in the amount of 3 million yen as well as Matching Denotations* from 

its employees to support the recovery of areas affected by the Earthquake in Nepal on April 25, 

2015. The contributions will be made through the Japanese Red Cross Society and the Japan 

Platform, an emergency humanitarian aid organization.  

 

   Santen would like to extend our deepest sympathy to those affected by the earthquake as well 

as our heartfelt hope for the soonest possible recovery of the affected areas.  

 

 

 

*Matching Donations are contributions that include donations from Santen employees and an equal 
amount added by the company. 

 

 


